## Join us this Thursday, February 22!

Please join the BSNP and CLBB on Thursday as we explore the unintended consequences of "efficiency" and its effects on patient care.

This event will be held from 7:00-9:00 pm on Thursday, February 22, at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center's Sherman Auditorium. It is free and open to the public. The lecture will be preceded by an informal reception at 6:30 pm.









Can't attend this event, but want to stay connected?

Sign up to receive our monthly newsletter, weekly news digest, or juvenile justice interest list!

MGH Center for Law, Brain and Behavior, Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston, MA 02114

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email} mghclbb@gmail.com | Update Profile | Customer Contact Data Notice Sent by <a href="mailto:mghclbb@gmail.com">mghclbb@gmail.com</a> powered by

